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First name: Dennis

Last name: Mingo

Organization: Pagosa Trail Riders

Title: president

Comments: Mr. James Simino,

    I am writing this letter in support of connecting the Sauls Creek area to trail 666.  Our local ATV Club, Pagosa

Trail Riders, is a SW Colorado regional organization with about 60 members.  We ride both Colorado and Utah

trails from early spring to late fall.  When we can, we prefer to ride loop trails versus dead end trails.  If the Sauls

Creek area gets connected to trail 666 this would become a very enjoyable loop ride.  Thank you for allowing us

to comment on the proposed Forest Plan.

 

     Dennis Mingo, President PTR


